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On June 27, 2024, the Federal Register published a summary of the

Federal Communications Commission (FCC or Commission) Notice of

Proposed Rulemaking (NPRM) seeking comment on proposed

revisions to Commission rules related to Low Power Television (LPTV)

service, including Class A television, LPTV, and TV translator stations.

Comments are due on July 29, 2024, and reply comments are due on

August 26, 2024.

As we explained previously, the Commission seeks comment on

several proposals related to LPTV service, including online public

inspection file requirements and procedures and political

broadcasting compliance. The Commission also requests comment on

clarifying rules regarding relocation of station facilities, adoption of

minimum operating and programming requirements, station

designations and call signs, and other changes.

Wiley’s seasoned Media Practice has extensive experience

advocating for television broadcasters before the FCC. If you would

like to file comments in response to the NPRM or have any questions

about the Commission’s proposed changes to LPTV rules, please

contact any of the authors on this alert or the Wiley attorney handling

your station matters.


